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Public Interest Disclosure Act Annual Report 

 

The Public Interest Disclosure Act (PIDA), B.C.’s whistleblower protection legislation, came into 
effect at Interior Health on June 1, 2023. PIDA provides legal confidentiality and reprisal 
protections to current and former employees, including medical staff, of public sector 
organizations who speak up about serious or systemic wrongdoing. 

 

Pursuant to section 38 of PIDA, the following information is reported for the period of June 1, 

2023, to March 31, 2024. 

 

Section 38 (1)  

Disclosures of wrongdoing in respect of Interior Health 3 

Section 38 (2)  

a. The number of disclosures received, including referrals of disclosures: 3 

                   the number acted on: 0 

                   the number not acted on: 3 

b. The number of investigations commenced as a result of a disclosure: 0 

c. In the case of an investigation that results in a finding of wrongdoing:  

i. Descriptions of the wrongdoing N/A 

ii. Any recommendations, including those made by the 

Ombudsperson, and; 
N/A 

iii. Any corrective action taken in relation to the wrongdoing or the 

reasons why no corrective action was taken 
N/A 

d. Any other information prescribed by regulation N/A 

 

 


